
Parking Logistics for Graduation May 26th at 9:00 am 
Westside High School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1. Parents, families, friends and students are highly encouraged to carpool.  We have limited parking.  Graduating seniors need to be 
dropped off before 8:00 am (Completely Dressed) prior to graduation and are asked NOT to drive themselves so that it saves parking 
spots. 

2. Parents and guests can park in areas “1”, “2”, and “3”. 
3. There will be no parking on the softball field or practice football field.  The practice football field area will only be used for faculty and 

staff parking. 


